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The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) advises there will be changed traffic 

conditions on the Bruce Highway and Boundary Road as night works are undertaken as part 

of the Bruce Highway/Boundary Road interchange upgrade project. 

  

The next major milestone for this project will be to construct the new six-lane Boundary 

Road overpass bridge.  The four-span bridge will require installing 68 pre-cast concrete 

girders to support the bridge platform. 

  

Work to install the concrete girders will be done at night, outside of peak traffic times, and is 

scheduled to commence from late November. The works are anticipated to take place 

through December and will continue after the Christmas break into January 2017 weather 

and construction conditions permitting.  

  

The girder placement will require night time intermittent lane closures on the Bruce 

Highway and ramp closures at Boundary Road.  Traffic detours and diversions will be in place 

at night to allow for these works. During the day, traffic will operate us usual. 

  

During the Bruce Highway lane closures and Boundary Road ramp closures for these works, 

motorists will be detoured up over the existing interchange or via the Deception Bay 

interchange. Traffic controls and signage will be in place to help motorists navigate the 

diversion and detour routes. The closed lanes and detours will be removed at the end of 

each night shift. 

  

TMR encourages motorists to plan their journey and allow extra travel time during the 

closures and thanks motorists and the local community for their patience during 

construction. Nearby residents may experience some construction noise as a result of these 

works however the project team will endeavour to minimise impacts as much as possible. 

  

  

 


